
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

 

 

SPELLING TEST: *Thursday, October 26th *   

  

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: The Pasture by Robert Frost 

 

 

 

 

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 
• October 27th: Titan 

Buddies 

 

• October 27th: Egyptian 

Day (see costume ideas 

and details below*) 

 

• Saturday, October 28th: 

Fall Festival (4:00-6:00 

pm.)  

October 23rd – 27th:    

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

A Look into What 

We’re Learning: 

History: Mesopotamia; 

Ancient Egypt 

Math: Numbers to 20; See 

Chapter 5 Newsletter Here 

 

 

Grading: 

We have been working hard on writing our letters and numbers these first 

couple of months! 

As of November 1st, it will be time for the direction of all letters and 

numbers to count on all assessments (math concepts, math facts, spelling, 

and phonograms) -- backwards letters and numbers will be marked as 

incorrect.   

Thank you for partnering with us to help prepare your children for this next 

step! ☺ 

 

 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

live 

live 

him 

late 

let 

 

 

big 

bag 

beg 

bog 

bug 

 

 

mother 

three 

land 

cold 

hot 

 

 

hat 

child 

ice 

play 

 

*Please Note:  

• Per school policy, siblings are not allowed 

to come to curriculum days.  

• Please only bring items that are listed on 

the sign-up. 

• Your child may come to school dressed as 

a live ancient Egyptian (no mummies, 

please)! 
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